
Seaborn Pile Driving 
1080 W Ewing St. Bldg B 

Seattle WA 98119 
seabornpiledriving.com 

Review Response 
Date: 02/14/2024
Project Name: Thomas Dock Repair 
Response To: SHL23-047 SUB12

To Molly McGuire 

This letter is in response to the corrections for SHL23-047. Below are our responses to 
the questions/comments from February 13th 2024.   

1. No plan review comments. 

2. All code references on A2/3 have comments describing how our project complies with 
each code section. See the bold responses on the updated plan set.

3. Existing canopy is not permitted and will be removed. Permit references updated.

4. Bulkhead extablished/constructed: 03/02/1992 #92-0031, A2/3 of the plan set has 
descriptions of how this proposal meets the design standards laid out in MICC 
19.01.050.  This permit also included the existing boatlift. 

Thank you for your time,

Zion Napier
Lead Permit Technician 
206-236-1700
permits@seabornpiledriving.com

mailto:permits@seabornpiledriving.com



